
Hamilton Elementary
Back to School Newsletter 2024/2025

"Learning & Growing Together"

Dear Hamilton Families,

Welcome to a new school year! Student hours are 8:00 am to 2:40 pm. We look forward to seeing your 
child in their seat daily at 8:00am ready to learn. 

Students may enter Door A at 7:40 am for breakfast. 

First Day of School
Tuesday, September 3rd

Early Release 
There is only one early release date this school year, the last day. School will dismiss at 11:40 pm on June 
6th.

Family Teacher Conferences!
Mark your calendars for the following dates:

Thursday, October 17th          4:00- 7:55 pm 
Monday, October 21st  12-7:50 pm
Thursday, March 6th 4:00- 7:55 pm 
Monday, March 10th 12-7:50 pm

Bus Information
Bus route information will be available through Go Riteway by registering online (found at 
lacrosseschools.org under the Enrollment tab and Transportation) or calling them at (608) 881-6370. 

Picture Day
This year's student pictures will be taken by Strawbridge Studios during Open House on August 27th 
from 3:00-7:00pm.  Information on package sizes and cost will be posted on the school website one week 
prior.

School Meals 
We are pleased to inform you that Hamilton is a Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) school while 
participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs for the 2024-2025 school year.
All enrolled students at Hamilton are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at NO 
CHARGE each day of the 2024-2025 school year. 

I look forward to seeing you and working with you toward the success of our students!

Sincerely,
Jenna Fernholz, Principal


